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Oregon's vote by mail is the gold standard for voting.  Setting limitations on day and 

hours of voting, severely limits the ability of many to exercise their constitutional right 

to vote.  Leaving our voting system as it is currently exists, allows workers, the 

disabled, seniors and those with transportation issues more flexibility to vote on the 

issues that affect us all. I wholeheartedly reject this  proposed bill. 


